
AC-119 Association POSITION & ACTION on Loaned Lithograph Paintings 
 
From: Gus Sininger[Stinger7172@cox.net]  Sent: Fri, Nov 12, 2010 9:43 AM To: Joss, Thomas M LtCol USAF AFSOC 18 FLTS/ADO Cc: Landreth, Kent A 
LtCol USAF AFSOC 18 FLTS/CC; Larry Fletcher; Mike Drzyzga; Mike Krauss; Doug Wohlgamuth; Wayne Laessig; Larry Hunter Subj: Re: Loaned Art Work 
Sir would you please let me know were they will hang so that I may come out and look at them!! Thanks Gus 
Sininger President AC-119 Gunship Association 
 
From: "Joss, Thomas M LtCol USAF AFSOC 18 FLTS/ADO" <Thomas.Joss@hurlburt.af.mil> Sent: Fri, Nov 12, 2010 9:56 AM To: 
<Stinger7172@cox.net> Cc: "Landreth, Kent A LtCol USAF AFSOC 18 FLTS/CC" <Kent.Landreth@hurlburt.af.mil> Subj: RE: Loaned Art Work 
Sir, I wanted to let you know that the two paintings are being packed and shipped to AFSOC this week.  
Thanks for all your help on this. Lt Col Joss 
 
From: Gus Sininger [Stinger7172@cox.net]  Sent: Fri, Sept 10, 2010 1:29 PM To: Wayne Laessig Subj: Paintings Update 
Wayne here is an update from Col Joss on the Paintings.  Gus  
Sir, The art has been located.  I presented the information on the art work and the procedure for getting the 
loan initiated to our historian's office two weeks ago.  The update I got yesterday was that the person in charge 
of collections, Ms Strider, is on leave till the end of this week.  They will initiate the process with her upon her 
return. Thanks again for the help on this.  I will keep you updated on the status as I get more information. Lt 
Col Joss 
 
From: Gus Sininger [Stinger7172@cox.net] Sent: Fri, Aug 20, 2010 6:24AM To: Thomas.Joss@hurlburt.af.mil Subj: Re: Loaned Art Work 
Col Joss I have gotten with my Reunion rep that gave them to the Museum and he is trying to get a name that 
we gave the painting to.  Just as soon as I get that I will let you know.  Gus Sininger President AC-119 Gunship 
Association 
 
From: Joss, Thomas M LtCol USAF AFSOC 18 FLTS/ADO <Thomas.Joss@hurlburt.af.mil> Sent: Thurs, Aug 12, 2010 3:44 PM To: Gus Sininger 
<Stinger7172@cox.net> Subj: Loaned Art Work  
Sir, I am trying to track down two paintings that I believe your organization donated to the Air force.  They are 
"Rolling In" and "Guns Hot" by Darby Perrin.  I was told they were loaned to the Air Force Museum at Wright 
Patterson.  However, the Air Force has no record of them.  I don't have any more data to conduct a search.  
Do you have any more information on this art work, like who it was loaned to, when this happened...anything?  
I'm a bit confused as to what happened.  Did your group donate them to AFSOC then we loaned them out, or 
did your group loan them to some other organization? Any information would be appreciated. Lt Col Tom Joss 
18 FLTS/ADO DSN 579-1973 
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